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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE/NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS  

MAILING DISTRIBUTION LIST IS GOING ELECTRONIC 
 
 
The San Diego Superior Court will no longer provide paper copies of Public Notices/Notice to 
Attorneys through the U.S. mail.  Those who are interested in receiving notices and/or other 
information regarding the San Diego Superior Court, may join our e-mail distribution list.  
 
To join the e-mail list, complete these steps: 

1. Send an email to PublicNotice@SDCourt.CA.Gov. 
2. Provide the email address(es) you would like to be included in the distribution 

list. 

Electronic versions of public notices will be emailed, as an attachment, to those individuals and 
organizations who request to be on our electronic distribution list.  The notices will also be 
available on the San Diego Superior Court’s website at www.sdcourt.ca.gov.   

To unsubscribe from the list, please send an e-mail to PublicNotice@SDCourt.CA.Gov.  When 
sending a request to unsubscribe, please use the email you wish to have removed from our 
distribution list.  
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Executive Officer  
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